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UNIVERSITY ACADEMIC POLICIES

Courses Counting Toward Degree and Financial Aid
As mandated by the U.S. Department of Education policy, only courses required for a student’s degree can be used in determining
enrollment status for financial aid purposes. 

This means a student could have a full-time course load, but because they are not taking courses that count towards their degree, they
could be part-time for financial aid purposes.
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